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Pete and Betty Ruboyianes at a recent Spring Mixer Game 

Spring Mixer Playoffs  ​Our Spring Mixer playoffs begin Saturday, June 23rd and continues 
(except Sunday) to the finals on June 27th.  Come on out and cheer on your favorite teams! 
The complete schedule will be posted in the bocce cabinet or on our website 
(​www.villagesbocceclub.com​). Final results will be posted in a future issue of The Villager. 
 
Referee Training​ If you have ever been interested in becoming a bocce referee we have a 
training class that you should attend!  When: Thursday, ​June 28th ​at 12 noon down at the 
Bocce Courts.  Please RSVP to Michael Sunzeri at ​twosunzeris@comcast.net  
 
Bocce Boot Camp​ For Villagers thinking about learning to play bocce or wanting to brush up 
their skills, we have a one day boot camp for you!  Join us on Friday, ​June 29th​ at 2 pm down 
at the courts. ​All Villagers are welcome to attend and there is no cost and you don’t have to be 
a member of the Bocce Club to participate. For more information please contact our frien​dly 
Boot Camp Coordinator, ​Tony​ Orlando at 408-799-9668 or ​tonyorlando49@yahoo.com 
 
Did You Know​... ​June is “National Fresh Fruit and Vegetables Month”  Celebrate garden fresh 
flavors with a salad or tray of fresh vegetables.  Consuming a variety of fruits and vegetables 
daily is important to your health.  A quick Google search will give you great ideas on how to add 
more fruit and veggies to your diet. 
 
Now On the Web: ​www.villagesbocceclub.com 
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